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NO Reply

From: karinkassab <karinkassab@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 10:59 AM
To: NO Reply
Subject: Fwd: Rule change letter

 
 
 

Sincerely,  
Karin Kassab, Psychologist and Founder  
 
Clarity Counseling Center 
p 910 444 4771  
w www.claritywilmington.com 
Follow us @claritywilmington 
 
Privacy Notification: This message and accompanying documents are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and contain 
information intended for the specified individual(s) only. This information is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it 
to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination, copying, or the taking of any 
action based on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-
mail and delete the original message. 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Gmail <karinkassab@gmail.com> 
Subject: Rule change letter 
Date: September 19, 2019 at 10:22:10 AM EDT 
To: Comments2019@ncpyschologyboard.org 
Cc: ncapp@nc-app.org 
 
Attached in a letter in support of rule change 21 NCAC 54.2008. Thank you! 
 



2

 

Karin Kassab, Psychologist and Founder  
Clarity Counseling Center 
 
ph: 910-444-4771 
web: www.claritywilmington.com 
Follow us @claritycounseling  
 
Privacy Notification: This message and accompanying documents are covered by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and contain information intended for the specified 
individual(s) only. This information is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient or an agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this 
document in error and that any review, dissemination, copying, or the taking of any action based on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message. 

 


